
 
 

 

5th February 2020 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in the Junior School 

 

Dear Parents, 

Big Booky Breakfast 

 

Following last year’s success, Hollygirt is once again hosting a ‘Big Booky Breakfast’ as part of World Book Day 

celebrations.  

 

You can share a story anywhere, at any time and with this in mind, we would like to invite you into school on 

WEDNESDAY 4TH MARCH in order for you to share a story with your child.  There will be a range of books 

available on the day but do feel free to bring in a selection of your own from home if you wish.  

 

The Booky Breakfast will be located in the Senior School Hall from 9.00-10.15am and is intended to be a relaxed and 

informal event, where parents can drop in between these times.  The aim of the morning will be for children and parents 

to share a book together and simply enjoy reading as a pleasurable activity. The Booky Breakfast will begin with a variety 

of songs, poems and readings performed by each class throughout the Juniors. Refreshments will be provided, including 

cakes made by Year 6 – all donations welcome! 

 

On the official date of World Book Day (Thursday 5th March), all children are also invited to dress up as a well-known 

book character. 

 

I hope you can join us for this event; if you could indicate your intention to attend on the slip below, then this will help with 

the organisation of refreshments.   

 

I look forward to seeing you all.     

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mrs C Keyworth 

English Co-ordinator 

 

 

 

Big Booky Breakfast 

Child’s Name:_________________________________________    Class:_______________ 

 

I / we would like to attend the Big Booky breakfast on Wednesday 4th March 2020. 

 

Names of those attending: __________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Signed: _______________________________________________   Date:_______________ 

Please return to your child’s class teacher 


